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THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

UNITED STATES INFORMATION SERVICE
RADIO UNIT

L-412

ADDRESS OFFICIAL, COMMUNICATIONS TO
American Embassy
Manila, Philippines, February 8, 1953

Dear Max:

Our thanks for your wonderful cooperation in bring-
ing the "State of the Uhion".mesaage to listeners here.
Meny points in addition to the 7th Fleet announcement were
of vitel concern to Filipinos., Once again you've rung the
bell on public service,

As a token of our thanks for this and past cooperation,
we're ééhding a portrait of "Ike" that you might find decora-

_ tive,
Sincerely yours,
/)
ster J. Brooks
Radio Officer
Znel. - As stated,
Mr. Max Atienza

Manager, Station DZAS
P. 0. Box 2041, Manila
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